48 Ballin Drive
Toowoomba 4350

2 November 2011

Dear Peter

I am writing to thank you for your fine craftsmanship in designing, making and installing
a leadlight panel at the front entrance to my home.

The panel matches perfectly the existing glass in the entrance door, and I am thrilled
with the result.

Peter, you are a consummate professional and a credit to your craft. I enjoyed very
much the journey we undertook from our first meeting right through to the design and
installation of the leadlight panel.

All good wishes for the future!

Kind regards

Julia Ballinger




